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MENLO PARK, Calif., March 21, 2021 —  “We mourn the passing of Dr. José Baselga. A former
member of GRAIL’s Board of Directors and a current member of our Science, Medicine, and
Technology board committee, José was a great believer and supporter of our mission and a
passionate advocate. Loved by his patients, José helped many women with breast cancer and
touched the lives of countless others with the medicines he helped develop. He was a giant in
oncology and medicine, and a friend to all of us at GRAIL. We will miss him.”


